Dear Choir Parents,

On behalf of Park Crest Middle School, I am writing to seek your permission for your 7th or 8th grade student to participate in a field trip to PHS on 11 December 2019 (Wednesday).  We will be meeting with the PHS choir from approximately 11:00 – 12:30.  There are multiple teachers/staff in place to ensure the safety of our students during the event. 


Students will be fed at PHS and have lunch with the students from the high school choir program. We will return at approximately 12:30. If you agree to your child going on this field trip, please sign the consent form attached and return.




Tyler Groft
Choir Director
[bookmark: _GoBack]tyler.groft@pfisd.net


---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------



I hereby consent to my child participating in the event described above that will take place on 11 Dec 2019.  


Parent/Guardian Name:		Parent/Guardian Signature:		Parent/Guardian Contact Phone #:




Student Name:						Student Signature:

__________________________________________________________________________________________

